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Comments: To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Good afternoon, my name is Josh Peterson. I am an Alaska resident, and avid outdoorsman. I regularly recreate

in the Chugach Mountains as well as Chugach National Forest. While I typically hike and ski in the Chugach as

opposed to motorized use, I fully support those who choose to snowmachine and four wheel. I feel sustainability

is crucial for all so that we may continue to enjoy the outdoors, but there must be a more balanced approach than

to eliminate or restrict motorized use in the CNF. It is my hope and request that the Forest Service does not

restrict motorized use, so that those who wish to responsibly use machines to enjoy the outdoors may continue to

do so. Thank you.

 

Josh Peterson


